
REPORT TO CITY COUNCIL 

 

 

DATE: APRIL 27, 2011 

 

TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: GREG RAMIREZ, CITY MANAGER 

 

BY:  RAMIRO ADEVA III, CITY ENGINEER 

 

SUBJECT: APPROVE PARCEL MAP NO. 71447 (KEITH BLINKINSOPH) 

  

  

On November 18, 2010, the Planning Commission approved case number 10-CUP-004 (Keith 

Blinkinsoph) and TPM 71447 for the construction of a single-family residence located at 28441 

Lewis Place.   

 

Tentative Map No. 71447 was prepared in order to merge the applicant’s three parcels (2061-

022-023, 2061-022-024, and 2061-022-025), with two previously vacated alley easements, and 

two previously vacated public right-of-way easements.  In addition, a portion of public right-of-

way at the west end of Lewis Place and Laura La Plante Drive will be vacated by the City of 

Agoura Hills.   

 

The Parcel Map has been reviewed and approved for technical accuracy, title information, and 

compliance with the State Subdivision Map Act, conditions of approval and City ordinances.   

 

RECOMMENDATION 

 

Staff respectfully recommends the City Council: 

 

1. Approve Parcel Map No. 71447; 

2. Authorize the City Clerk to endorse the certificate on the face of the Map which 

embodies the approval of the said Map; 

3. Hereby find that this project will not violate any of the provisions of Sections 66473.5, 

66474 and 66747.1 of the Subdivision Map Act; and 

4. Direct the City Clerk to have the Map recorded at the Los Angeles County Recorder’s 

office. 
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